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Thanks:

e Thank you to all who attended the AGM this year at the scout hut.

» Phil Burrows Mackley decided to step down from the committee this year,
we all would like to thank him for his hard work over the last few years.

» Rob Harris has also decided to step down from the committee, we would
also like to thank him for his hard work over the last few years.

Welcome:

» Michael Stannard has been nominated onto the committee at the AGM to
take up the Safety Officer role that was made vacant by Phil Burrows
Mackley.

« Nic Morton has been nominated onto the committee at the AGM to take
up the Facilities & Equipment Lead that was made vacant by Rob Harris.

Notices:

e The 2017 event calendar is being finialised, some of the dates are up on
the website.

e There is a new images page on the website, it is being updated with all
the older trips at the moment. The video page will be added shortly.

» |f you go on a trip and take photos or videos, please can you get in
contact with Rob H-T so he can place them on the website.

 Themed pool session - On Monday 27th March we will be hosting a race
themed pool night. More details to follow on the club website.

» Do you have any requests for trips or fancy organising one? Please speak
with Bridget to discuss.

» Be aware that West Wickham Leisure Centre has placed a height
restriction of 2.2m on the car park.

e Do you follow Bromley Canoe Club's Facebook or Twitter or Instragram
pages??

Congratulations:

» Nicky Wade for passing her Canoe 3" award.

Upcoming Events

4th & 5th March - North Yorkshire Weekend Trip

» To book please go to WebCollect

25th & 26th March - Exe & Barle Weekend Trip

» To book please go to WebCollect

27th March - Themed Pool Night
» For more information go to our website
21st April - Chipstead Evening Paddle
e Details to follow.
6th & 7th May - WWS&R - North Wales

« Unfortunately the course is already full, however there is a general paddle
at the same venue as the WWS&R course. To book please go to
WebCollect

13th May - Youth and Adult — Nene White Water Centre

» For more information go to our website

19th May - Chipstead Evening Paddle

» For more information go to our website

If you have any questions please speak to a member of the committee.
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